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20 November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Music Department Christmas Concert – Thursday 12 December 2024 
 
We would like to invite you to the Music Department’s Christmas Concert to be held on Thursday 12 
December at 7pm.    
 
This will be a full and exciting concert, with performances from our Junior and Senior Orchestras, Jazz 
Collective, Folk Club, Rock Bands, Chamber Choir, Electric Guitar Club, KS4 String Quartet, Classical Guitar 
Ensemble, Young Voices, Flute Group and GCSE cohorts.  There will also be school merchandise for sale. The 
approximate end time for the concert will be 9pm. 
 
Tickets are priced at £6.00 for adults and £4.00 for children and are available to purchase under the Shop 
section via WisePay. All proceeds from ticket sales will go towards investing in instruments and equipment 
for the Music Department.   
 
Tickets are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, so please do book early to avoid 
disappointment!  
 
We hope that you will be able to come and support our many talented musicians and enjoy the high standard 
of music-making in the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Flanagan 
Head of Music 

 

 

  


